
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS  
 MICROSURFACING ROAD WORK 

EMIGRATION CANYON  
 

Work Hours - 7am to 5pm 
SORRY FOR THE INCONVENIENCE 

                        
CLOSURE DATE    MON _____  TUE_____   WED_____   THUR_____   FRI_____   SAT_____ 
 
Dear Emigration Canyon Residents, 
 

American Pavement Preservation would like to inform you that microsurfacing road work will be 

taking place along Emigration Canyon Road to improve pavement conditions and extend the life of 

the roadway.  

Schedule of Work 

• Work is scheduled to begin on the date marked above, weather permitting.  Working hours will 

be 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  Microsurfacing is a wet asphalt mixture that requires several hours to 

dry before vehicles or pedestrians can safely use the surface. 

No Access to Residences 

• Residents will not have access to their homes, driveways, or streets while the microsurfacing 

is being applied and curing 

• Please avoid driving, walking, or biking on freshly applied surface until it has cured, as this can 

damage the new surface and your vehicle. 

• Parking/Access: Please plan for alternate parking and access, as vehicles left in work zone 

will be towed 

Traffic Impacts / Pilot Car Setup 

• Sections of the road will be temporarily closed to all traffic during the microsurfacing 

application and curing. 

• Pilot cars will be used to safely guide vehicles through work zones.  Please follow all traffic 

control signage and the pilot car’s instructions.   

• Delays of up to 15–30 minutes may occur.  We ask for your patience and recommend allowing 

extra travel time. 

Additional Information 

• Garbage and mail services may continue with minimal disruption. 

• Emergency access will be maintained at all times.  

• “No Parking” Signs: Signs will be posted in advance to indicate closure areas and times 
TRASH: If your trash pick-up day is the same day that your street/area is scheduled for microsurfacing, 

your trash will be picked up before we close your area, please have your trash out by 6am. 
TO PREVENT ASPHALT SEAL FROM GETTING ON YOUR VEHICLE 

PLEASE DO NOT DRIVE ON THE WET MICROSURFACING 

 
WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND PATIENCE 

American Pavement Preservation 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call 385 602-7955 email residents@americanpave.com  or go to 

our website WWW.AMERICANPAVE.COM AND CLICK ON “RESIDENT NOTICE” for more info. 
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